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City of Racine, Wisconsin

October 8,2OI2

Please refer this to the Public Works and Services Committee:

Title: Communication from Alderman Weidner requesting the City accept the donation of a

commemorative plaque.

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council:

Four companies - AECOM, SAA Design Group, Jewell Associates Engineering, lnc. and Stark Asphalt have

offered to donate a commemorative plaque to the City of Racine. The purpose of the plaque is to

commemorate those who have been involved in the planning, design and construction of the 7th Street

and Roundabout Reconstruction Project.

I am further asking that the Public Works and Services Committee approve the placement of this plaque

in the City Hall Plaza area.

This installation of the sign will be at no cost to the City of Racine.

Thank you,

Sandy Weidner
Alderman of the 6th D¡strict

Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee

OFFICE OF SIXTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

Legistar ltem: 12-8246


